
Leadership Team meets Monday, April 11th at 5:30pm
WSC will meet on Tuesday, April 19, 9AM. Sack lunch; offering: Camp Luz Crafts.
Flowers for Easter Service. Like last year, we will be decorating the cross with flowers and

taking the Cross outside to end the service. If you have access to flowers, please bring in

a handful of them to share with others. Any type of flower is great!
On Easter Sunday morning we will be eating breakfast together in the Fellowship Hall at

9:00am between the Sunrise Service and our Easter Worship service. Please see the food

sign-up sheet on the bulletin board and sign up for a food item to bring. Thanks!
Please see our Holy Week flier for different ways to enter into observing the significance

of the week. The first event is joining the Congolese Church in Akron at 2pm on Palm

Sunday, April 10th. Carpooling is available.  
We are looking for a few people to be on the funeral food committee. We have 3 people

who do it consistently and would like to have a few more. We know we have those of you
we can call on in a pinch but would really like to build the team to 5 - 6 on a consistent

basis. Like the old English proverb says..."many hands make light work". Please contact

Jeannie Wilson if you'd be willing to join the team. Thanks for your consideration
Remember to keep praying for our sister churches with our Lent Pray guide. 
Spring Work Day at the Manor. April 23 (rain date May 7) has been set as a day for

spring cleanup and working on the project list. Both inside and outside jobs are on the list.

Lunch will be provided. More information will be coming.
Mennonite Central Committee (MCC) and Church World Service (CWS) are planning a

webinar on Tuesday, April 12, for people interested in learning more about welcoming

refugees in the United States. The hour-long webinar will begin at 2 p.m. During the

webinar, Charity Stowell, MCC U.S. newcomer connections coordinator, and Ted Blessing,

CWS community engagement organizer, will address several questions: Who are ref

ugees and how do they come to the U.S.? What does the refugee resettlement process

look like? Webinar participants will learn about the challenges and opportunities refugees
encounter when they settle into their new community, and the ways in which churches

can get involved. To register, go to https://bit.ly/WelcomingRefugees4-12-22. **Thomas

will be joining this webinar. Reach out to Thomas if you’d like to watch the webinar with

him at the church**

Upcoming Events/Announcements: 

CROWN HILL NEWS
APRIL 10, 2022

OFFERING 3/27/22
GENERAL $1390

FOOD PANTRY $100

SIXTH SUNDAY OF LENT, APRIL 10, 2022
PREACHING:  DAN

SCRIPTURE TEXT: MATTHEW 21:1-9
SERMON TITLE: 

POWER OVER OR POWER WITH?

https://bit.ly/WelcomingRefugees4-12-22


Pray for peace between Ukraine & Russia.  
Remember Larry Morrisonas he undergoes chemo treatments. 
Remember our people in nursing homes: Brady, Patt (&Earl), Suzan,

Martha & Carolyn.
Pray for Brady - with the return of Brady's cancer, the decision was

made to move her to a nursing care facility. A couple weeks back, she

was able to move into a room at the Apostolic Home. She has been

alert, but requires a good deal of pain medication.
Pray for our shut-ins: Pete Stauffer, Paul Troyer, Elmer Richard, Mary

Nussbaum, Ila Zimmerly, and Fred's mother Doris Hoffman.

Prayers

 THE MANOR STAIRWAYS,

FIRST AND SECOND


FLOOR HALLS GET A FACE

LIFT, OR A “FOOT” LIFT. 


NEW CARPET WAS

INSTALLED THIS PAST


WEEK BY HOCHSTETLER

FLOORING.  A BIG THANK

YOU TO FLOYD AND TINA


FOR THEIR

COORDINATION WORK.

 


